

Attention Members of Ventura County's Agricultural Community:

Demonstrate your commitment to safe farming by participating in the SPRAY SAFE program, developed by fellow growers and applicators to control drift, ensure worker safety and protect public health. Please attend our sixth countywide meeting. Bring your supervisors, foremen and employees!

(Simultaneous Spanish translation will be provided.)

March 20, 2018 ● Ventura County Fairgrounds Featured Speaker: Brian Leahy, director, California Department of Pesticide Regulation

3 Hours Continuing Education Requested

7:30-8:30 a.m. • Registration 8:30-11:50 a.m. • Presentations 11:50 a.m.–12:45 p.m. • Lunch (provided) 12:45-1:30 p.m. • Speakers

Circuit presentations by:

Aspen Ag Helicopters, Agricultural Commissioner's Office, Eatwell Consulting, Strawberry Commission, Farm Bureau of Ventura County

Speakers include:

Jenny Newman — Water Quality Control Board
Henry Gonzales — VC Agricultural Commissioner
John Krist — CEO, Farm Bureau of Ventura County
Danny Pereira — Rio Farms
Colleen Robertson — Somis School
Debbie Stubbs— Syngenta

RSVP by Tuesday, March 6, to allow for lunch planning.		
Fill out this form and fax it to (805) 987-3874, or email it to spraysafe@farmbureauvc.com. Attendance is free, but advance registration is required.		
Attendee's name	Company	Preferred language
		English Spanish
(Attach additional pages if necessar	y)	
Total Number of Attendees:		